REQUEST FOR SPECIAL MEETING.

The undersigned residents of the Village of Arden request that
a special meeting of the Town Assembly of Arden be called on December 4,
1978 by the Secretary to consider the following: The Civic Committee
requests a special Town Assembly to review town-wide trash collection
alternatives."

alternatives." Bartholomes a l'assuran monis Mill on ryina E. Rosi Kelse Wars Patricia Paissaucutz had & Stan of Lee Starr Som Stary taul Thompson Seature Jato Joanel, Collan Carolyn P. Liberman atricia Payne Stapleford an Dunleh

Jonie Frankling
Muchael Hamburger

A special meeting of the Town Assembly of Arden was held on Monday, December 4, 1978 with Thomas Colgan, presiding.

The meeting was called at the request of 25 residents to hear the following: "The Civic Committee requests a special Town Assembly to review town-wide trash collection alternatives."

As required by Senate Bill No. 256, the following is the list of the attenders at this meeting:

H.R. Monfort B. A. Passanante Eleanor Bratten

Elizabeth Varley Bernard Kleban

Frank Heymann Paul B. Owens (N.V.) Betty Knott
Cail Reinehart E. Shaw Ruth Shaw Rae F. Gerstine Aaron Hamburger Virginia Shaw Joan W. Colgan

Ethel G. Monfort

Reese Davis

Kathleen W. Worth

Carolyn Liberman

Mary Morley

Lee Starr

Marjorie Roberts

Houston Roberts

Penny Payne Cy Liberman Frank Akutowicz Pat Renzetti
Beatrice Jaffe John Grimaldi Linda Shinn John Grimaldi Linda Shinn
W. Morley Joad Kazan
June Kleban Maryanne Van Neerden

The bids are as follows:

Name Curb Behind house Hopes Suburban (twice a week) 16.872. 17.376. Also includes 8 bags of lawn and leavess. Twice yearly pick up of large items. Harvey & Harvey, Inc. Twice a week 16,080. 19,800. SonAire (once a week) Supply large Roll-A Waste cart 17,472 No collection Bandurski, Inc. (twice a week) 20,160 No collection S.J. Twardus(twice a week) 24,192

During the discussion, it was found that most of the residents at the meeting had Hope's Suburban Garbage. Those that used SonAire were pleased with the service.

Most felt that we should contract for behind the house service in order to correct the untidy way the village looked with cans on the curb side. By having only one trash collector in the Village, it will be easier to correct any problems that arise.

A motion was made that the Town Assembly accept the bid from Hope's Suburban Garbage for twice a week collection behind the house. Eight bags of lawn and garden trash must be at the end of the drive way. There will be a cleanup period for all large and small items for Spring and Fall. Motion passed with 32 ayes and 2 nays.

The collection will begin on January 1, 1979 and a letter will be sent to residents outlining the details.

The meeting on motion adjourned.

Respectfully submitted.

Mary Morley, Secretary mary morley